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Minutes of the Snowdrop Valley 2023 Committee Meeting held on Tuesday 21 

November 2023 at 6.30pm in the Edwin Beckett Room, Moorland Hall 

 
Present: Committee Members Cllr Eric Norman (Chair), Cllr Jon Levenson, John Anson, Andrew Turner,  

Jim Winzer, Jenny Goosen, Cllr Rooke (Joined later) 
 
In attendance: Liz Stitt (Clerk) 
 
Non-Committee Members: None 
 

Item Minutes Action 

 Public Question Time. There were no members of the public present  
 

23/22 Apologies for absence. Cally Elston and Emma Luxton gave apologies to the 
Clerk. 
   

 

23/23 Declarations of Interest. Cllr Norman, The Rest and Be Thankful Inn.  
Andrew Turner, Private Hire Operator 
 

 

23/24 To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 17th October 2023 and report 

on actions. The minutes were approved and signed. Cllr Norman will get the 

quote for the banners as soon as possible to be able to meet the print deadline. 

Cllr Norman is going to see which routes we need more maps of. 

 
 
Cllr 
Norman 

23/25 Discuss and agree the car parking costs for the 2024 event. This was 
discussed and unanimously agreed to keep the costs the same as last year at £5 
per car. The Clerk will research into card readers to see whether this could be a 
possibility for people to pay electronically. 

 
 
Clerk 

23/26 Discuss Beechfield Beanies Quote After discussion it was agreed that the 
personalised beanies would be too expensive. The Clerk will look into the costs of 
plain dark green beanies to take costs to the full Parish Council for approval as it is 
not in the budget. [Cllr Rooke joined the meeting] 

 

Cllr Norman went on to give the following updates: 

• Cllr Norman has got two benches that can be used on the paths. 

• Badgworthy Land asked Cllr Norman about an enquiry that has come 
through regarding someone wanting to spread some ashes in Snowdrop 
Valley and it was agreed this wouldn’t be done during the time that the 
event is on. 

• The top path is giving way, so some re-shaping will need to be done. 
Badgworthy Land said they will cover the cost of this. 

• Cllr Norman, Jim Winzer and his son will make sure the paths are all clear. 

• Cllr Norman thanked Cllr Levenson for paying for the ‘Thank you’ Dinner 
through the Chair’s allowance as this is the only way it could be done. 
  

 
 
Clerk 

23/27 Items for the Next Agenda. 

• Snowdrop Valley Logo 
 

 
 
 

23/28 Date of next meeting. The next meeting is planned for 19th of December at 
6.30pm in the Moorland Hall. 
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There being no other business, the meeting closed at 7.10 pm. 

 

 

Signed:         Dated:  


